"Consistent with recent changes to the Florida HOA Statutes, The Isles HOA will be utilizing the Isles website as the primary channel for the digital dissemination of information to homeowners (theislespbgfl.com).  The Board, on the advice of counsel, will no longer endorse any content contained on any social media site and is making residents aware of the following disclaimer: 

The Isles HOA is not affiliated, or in any manner, way, shape or form, associated with The Isles Facebook Page or any similar website.  The Isles HOA has not authorized or condoned any private website.  The Isles HOA assumes no responsibility for any information, content or postings which may appear on any private website."

